
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 2nd January 2024 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We are offering the following clubs for the next half term (Spring 1) starting w/c Monday 8th January 2024. All clubs are charged at £2 per week 
unless your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding, in which case they are entitled to one free club per half term. Please ensure that 
payment is paid in advance to secure your child’s place.  
 
Please text the school (example below) by Thursday 4th January with the club your child would like to attend 
Text example: George Y3 BOYS FOOTBALL 
 
Bell Ringing - is open to new children. Children will learn all about campanology. This club is run by Mr and Mrs Noyes.  
 
MAP – Mindfulness and Positivity. This club includes learning about being in the moment, daily gratitude, relaxing, guided meditation and 
mindfulness colouring. Children can bring in a blanket. 
 
Sports Clubs - PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF THE DATES – Due to sporting fixtures. 
 

 

Club Years Day/time Member of staff/Where Cost 
MAP 1-6 Mondays 8/1 15/1 22/1 29/1  Mrs Jones – The Hall £8 

Handball 3-6 Mondays 8/1 15/1 5/2 Mr Goldsmith - Playground £6 

Bell ringing 3-6 Wednesdays 10/1 17/1 24/1 31/1 7/2 Mr and Mrs Noyes - Church £10 

Dodgeball 3-6 Wednesdays 10/1 17/1 24/1  Mr Goldsmith – The Hall £6 

Kurling & Boccia R-6 Friday 05/01 Thursdays 25/01 01/02 Mr Goldsmith – The Hall £6 

 
(Due to a number of sporting fixtures taking place after school, there may be some variation in dates for the sports clubs. We apologise for any 
inconvenience and will confirm the dates closer to the time to avoid confusion.) 
 
You will be notified by text by Friday 5th January if your child has a place. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school. 
 

Please note: All afterschool club children are to be collected from the school reception or hall door at their club end time, 
with the exception of Bell ringing (Church) and clubs on the far field (Warnes Lane). Any changes to arrangements for 
collection must be communicated with the office. 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Jones 
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